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June 17, 2005 

 
 
Sent via e-mail to: 
Merrifield_c@hotmail.com  
 
 
Mr. Jim Merrifield 
J. E. Merrifield, Inc. 
3053 Barnes Lane 
Cottondale, Florida 32431 
 
Dear Mr. Merrifield: 
 
 The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of your application (File 
number 0064386-003-WT) to operate a waste tire processing facility known as Tire 
Disposal Services located at 3053 Barnes Lane in Cottondale, Jackson County.  This 
letter constitutes notice that approval will be required for your project pursuant to 
Chapter 403, Florida Statutes, and Rule 62-701, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.). 
 
 Your application for permit is incomplete.  Please provide the information listed 
below within 90 days of the date of this letter.  Evaluation of your proposed project will 
be delayed until all requested information has been received. 
 

• Closing cost estimates of $2,500 (5,000 waste tires) is approved.  Please 
provide proof of financial assurance for this facility in the name of the permit 
applicant.  Documentation from the Tallahassee Solid Waste Financial 
Coordinator will be used to determine if financial assurance instruments 
required by Rule have been submitted and approved.  Submittals for this item 
shall be sent to: 

 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Financial Coordinator – Solid Waste Section 
Twin Towers Office Building 
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 44565 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 

 
Contact Chad Fetrow by phone at (850) 245-8740 or by email at 

chad.fetrow@dep.state.fl.us for further assistance with this item. 
 
 

"More Protection, Less Process" 



If you have any questions, please contact Rick Prusa, Solid Waste Section, by 
phone at (850) 595-8360, extension 1245 or by e-mail at rick.prusa@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
       Sincerely, 
  
 
 
       Marshall Seymore, P.E. 
       Solid Waste Section Supervisor 
 
MSS: rpl 
cc: Bill Nobles, David H. Melvin, Inc.: billnobles@melvineng.com 

Jake Mathis, David H. Melvin, Inc.: jakemathis@melvineng.com 
Chad Fetrow, SWM, FA - Tallahassee: chad.fetrow@dep.state.fl.us  
Fred Wick, SWM, FA: fred.wick@dep.state.fl.us 
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